June 19, 1919.

Mr? Sidney Harrison, Secretary,

St. Augustine, Fla.

Dear Sir,

Yours of the 17th instant at hand. I wrote you on the 18th about Mr. A. B. Lowe running to succeed himself as supervisor of the Broward Drainage Bistrict, for your information. I am not well enough acquainted with the situation, to mix in the politics of it.

On the 17th I wrote you that Mr. James H. Bright had called in and told me that he was running for supervisor of the Broward Drainage District. He is a very strong and capable man and his idea is to do the work right away, not to put off.

Yours very truly,